
 

 

AFFORDABLE CARE ACT  
EXCHANGE NOTICE 

 

 
By now you’ve probably heard of the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act and 
wondered how it would affect your health insurance.  As required by the Department of 
Labor, attached is an Exchange Notice for your review. 
 
Please note that The Mice Groups, Inc. offers all eligible employees health coverage that 
meets the minimum essential coverage requirements of the law.   Additionally, the 
employee cost sharing requirements (your portion of your employee only monthly 
premium) is within the affordability requirements of PPACA, based on your current wages. 

 

 
 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 
I hereby acknowledge receiving the following information: 
 
New Health Insurance Marketplace Coverage Options and Your Health Coverage (OMB No. 
1210-0149). 

 
 
 
______________________________  
Signature 
 
 
______________________________            ______________________ 
Print Name        Date Received 
 
 
 
 
 
Copy to:  Personnel File 

 


